Policy Statement

It is the policy of Johnson County, Kansas that no person shall be excluded from
participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to
discrimination under any program or activity receiving federal funds on the basis
of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, age, disability, income, or English
proficiency, as provided by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and other related
federal and state laws, regulations and executive orders. Further, every effort will
be made to ensure nondiscrimination in all of its programs and activities, whether
those programs and activities are federally funded or not.
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